From:

To: Mary Gourley; City Council; Diana Rich; Sandra Maurer; Stephen Zollman; Neysa Hinton; Jill McLewis
Subject: Peacetown overwhelmingly supports peace-Ceasefire included
Date: Tuesday, April 16, 2024 3:20:10 PM

Good afternoon,

I was disappointed to learn that the ceasefire resolution was pulled from tonight's agenda, though I understand why.
Despite overwhelming local and national support for a ceasefire by voters, fear, misinformation and
misunderstanding is driving inaction. In the long run, the people will be heard because we cannot sit silently by and
watch an entire people be erased, in the most painful and beyond comprehension of ways. I again urge you to
consider how you will feel looking back on your actions during this genocide, when you had the power to speak up
for the most powerless, and to speak up for the simple resolution your constituents have been actively begging for
for months. Hoping that you have a change of heart and are willing to stand unified for ceasefire now.

Margaret, 95472





